



22nd September 2016

RE: Ellesmere College Parents' Society Quiz and Curry Night - Friday 7th October

Dear Parent,

I am writing to make you aware of an upcoming event that is being hosted by the Ellesmere College Parents' Society on Friday 7th October at 7.30pm in the Arts Centre. The ECPS Quiz and Curry Night is an event open to all new and existing parents who would like to meet socially in an informal setting. It promises to be a fun filled evening with a pub type quiz, curry and a drink. Tickets cost £10 per person and there is a bar available to purchase additional drinks. Please contact the ECPS on contactecps@gmail.com for tickets and further information.

Please note that there is a mistake in the white calendar that is advertising an ECPS Welcome Event on Friday 23rd September at 3.00pm. This event <u>will not</u> be taking place as it has been replaced with the Quiz and Curry Night.

We hope to see you on 7th October.

Best wishes.

Claire Willamson and Rebecca Lloyd Ellesmere College Parents' Society